
Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog. Please do not hesitate to 
contact me if you have any ideas of how to make our 
school even better or would like to offer to help in school 
in some way.
Kind regards, 
Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Headteacher’s 
Blog 

 Friday 20th September 2019.

PTA Meeting
Thank you  to everyone who came to our PTA meeting. 
We have a range of great ideas; including the pop up 
shop which now will be in November - Details to follow 
and a Christmas Fayre Shopping Night on Friday 8th 
November. We will be asking businesses ( local and 
regional) to come along so sell Christmas goodies. 
tables will cost £10 plus a raffle prize so if you would 
like to hire a table please let Louise Hodgson or myself 
know.
Mrs Fletcher will be off next week. Ms Buckingham and 
myself will be holding the fort in Class 3.

Running Track
Work is expected to start on Tuesday and 
we may be changing the access to the 
classrooms as machinery will be on the 
school field. I will let you know as soon as I 
can. Thank you so much for our fantastic 
support in sponsoring tonnes of sub base. 
Alongside my team of negotiators we have 
a much better price per tonne!

Pearl of Africa Choir.
I was amazingly proud of the Year 5 
and 6 pupils whose behaviour and 
manners was commented upon so 
many times by members of the public 
throughout the day at Alnwick 
Gardens,Barter Books and St Paul’s 
Church

Cockerels - Good Homes Needed
Now that we have a larger area for our chickens 
we would like some more laying hens and 
unfortunately, out of the four chickens we have. 
Three of them are cockerels! Please contact me if 
you would like to give one of them a home.


